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Important Notice – Section of Old 
Fort Wall CLOSED as safety 

precaution 
 

For Immediate Release 
 
(Kahnawake – 5, Onerahtohkó:wa/May 2016) The Mohawk 
Council of Kahnawà:ke’s Public Safety Unit, in conjunction with 
Public Works, is advising the community that a section of the 
Old Fort Wall located behind the cenotaph has been closed 
immediately due to safety concerns. 
 
It has been determined that the section of the wall that is used 
as an entrance to the Kateri School is compromised and a 
safety perimeter has been established. Due to the danger, 
Kateri School students and teachers, community members, 
and others who may use the entrance are been urged to 
respect the perimeter and avoid the area until further notice. 
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Media Inquiries: 
Gene Diabo 
Communications Officer, 
Operations 
(450) 632-7500 ext. 2254 
gene.diabo@mck.ca 
 

Technical 
Contact: 
Arnold Lazare 
Director of Public Safety 
____________________

___ 

Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke 
Kahnawà:ke Mohawk 
Territory 
P.O. Box 720 
J0L 1B0 
 
Tel: (450) 632-7500 
Fax: (450) 638-5958 
 
As per the MCK 
Communications Protocol, 
all media requests must be 
arranged through the Public 
Relations / Communications 
Unit 
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